
 

LOCKERS 

Every student will be allocated a locker with a key in our new building. There will be CCTV on each locker 
block. Your locker location will change each year as you progress through the years in school. You will be 
able to decorate the inside of your locker. 

LOCATIONS 

  

There will be lockers on all three floors of the new 
building. On the ground floor, they will be for Year 
7, SEN students and some Year 11 student leaders. 
On the first floor, there will be lockers for Year 8, 
Year 9 and Year 10. On the second floor, the rest 
of Year 11 will have their lockers.   

 

 

CONTENTS 

There will be no need to carry your school bag, coat and mobile 
phone around school as they will be placed in your lockers at 
the beginning of the day. You will also store your PE kit in your 
locker. You will be able to pick up the books you need for 
lessons either before school, at break or at the end of lunch. 

 

 

 

You will only need to carry around school, your books for 2 lessons at a time, your pencil 
case and your PE bag (if needed). In September, you will be given a Byrchall PE bag and 
pencil case filled with essential equipment. Mobile phones will be switched off and stay in 
your locker all day (unless you have an agreed medical exemption).  

 



 

ACCESS  

You will be able to access your locker at the following times: 

• Warning bell before registration -8.20am 

• Before registration (drop off belongings and pick up books for periods 1 and 2) 

• Break (books for periods 3 and 4) 

• Lunch (return books)   

• Warning bell at the end of lunch -1.50pm (books for period 5) 

• End of day (pick up belongings) 
      

   LOCKER ETIQUETTE 

You will be expected to look after your locker and use it sensibly and responsibly. There should be:  

• No external decoration (although you can decorate the inside of your locker) 

• No loitering in the area (be polite and respectful to others accessing their locker) 

• No food left in your locker  

• Take responsibility for your key and keep it safe (replacement keys will cost £5) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You should leave your locker as you found it at the end of the year. You will be allocated a new locker each year 
as you progress through the school. There will be rewards for the best kept lockers in each year group. 

  


